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Dear Parents 
Happy new year to you all and welcome back to a 
new and exciting term at Bugle School.   
We would like to welcome the following new 
members of staff to Bugle School: 
Maria Cooper has joined the school as our new 
Parent Support Adviser.  Maria will be working on a 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.   
She can offer advice, or signpost the relevant 
agencies for issues such as: 
 Housing, debt, bereavement, Separation and 

Divorce, and Transport issues to school.  

 Behaviour concerns, sleep issues, dietary and 

wellbeing concerns.  

Maria is happy to meet with parents in school, or in 
the comfort of your own home.  She can be 
contacted through the school on 01726 850420 or 
maria.cooper@iaspire.net. 
We also welcome Jade Daniels and Jamie White 
who have joined Piccolo Early Years Group as 
teaching assistants.  
Have a brilliant weekend. 
Tim Wherry 
Senior Head of School 

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending  20/12/17:  
Reception Lewis Martyn 
Year 1   Jacob Hawke  
Year 2   Alfie Cooper  
Year 3   Jacob Wells  
Year 4   Bonnie Buckland  
Year 5   Rihanna Jeffery  
Year 6   Kane Parry 
Attendance - Year 4  

 
 
 
 

School Census 
On Thursday 18th January, we have another school 
census.  This is when information relating numbers 
on roll, attendance, free school meals, exclusions, 
etc relating to pupils who attend the school and 
nursery are collated and sent to the DfE for 
statistical analysis.  We will be having a special 
lunch on this day, the details are below: 
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Diary Dates:  

23/1/18 Football/Netball home to Roche 
6/2/18 Safer Internet Day 
 Year 1 trip to Maritime Museum 
7/2/18 Cross Country Race at Par 5 
12/2/18-16/2/18 Half Term 
19/2/18 Inset Day 
22/2/18 FOBS Jumble Sale 
29/3/18 Last Day of Spring Term 
16/4/18 Summer Term Starts 
18/4/18 RNLI Beach Safety Talk 
26/4/18 KS2 Swimming 
3/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
10/5/18 KS2 Swimming  
14/5/18-17/5/18 SATS Week 
24/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
5/6/18 Aspire Surf Games 
7/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
8/6/18 Tempest Class Photos 
14/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
15/6/18 Clays School Athletics at Brannel 
21/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
27/6/18-29/6/18 Y5/6 Camp 
28/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
2&3/7/18 Y6 Transition at Poltair 
5/7/18 KS2 Swimming 
12/7/18 KS2 Swimming  
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term 

Breakfast Club   

Piccolo Early Years Group  
provides a breakfast facility.   
Breakfast Club runs between 
7.45 am-8.45 am.  The cost per 
session is £2.50.  Children after 
8.15 am sessions £1.00 (no 
breakfast included).  To reserve 
a space for your child or if you 
have any queries regarding the 
Breakfast Club please contact 
Ms McNamara  
on 01726 852686. 

Updated Contact Numbers   
Many of you may have received new mobile phones 
for Christmas.  It is extremely important that we 
have up-to-date contact numbers for you, for 
messages to be sent, and more importantly, if we 
need to contact you in an emergency about your 
child.  Please pass on any phone number changes 
to the school office.  Thank you. 

 
 
 

Clubs for Spring Term 2018 
Day Club Time Teacher 
Mon KS1 Board 

Games  
(Rec-Y2) 

Lunchtime Ms Atkins 

Mon Choir (whole 
school) 

Lunchtime Miss Croney/ 
Miss Tabb 

Mon KS2 Football  
(Y3-Y6) 

3.15-4.15 Mr Nicholls 

Tue Homework  
(whole 
school) 

Lunchtime Mr Wherry 

Tue Spanish (Y3-
Y6) 

Lunchtime Mrs Guedes 

Tue High Five  
(Y3-Y6) 

3.15-4.15 Miss Dunmore/ 
Mrs Hill 

Wed Wake and 
Shake 

Lunchtime Miss Dunmore 

Thu Maths (Y5-6) Lunchtime Miss Beard 

Thu Art club  
(whole 
school) 

Lunchtime Miss Hobbs 

Thu Cross 
Country   
(Y5-6) 

Lunchtime Mr Nicholls 

Thu 
 

KS2 Tag 
Rugby  
(Y3-Y6)  

3.15-4.15 
 

Mr Nicholls 

Thu Computers 
(Y3-Y6) 

3.15-4.15 Mr Taylor 

Thu Signing  
(Y3-Y6) 

3.15-4.15 Miss Beard/ 
Mrs Brock 
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